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Good evening. I would like to comment on the future of court proceedings going forward. As an attorney who does a 
lot of juvenile work, the continued use of remote proceedings is a tremendous benefit especially to my clients and their 
families. Many of my clients and their families struggle to attend court due to both transportation, school and work 
issues. All of my clients and their families have expressed to me many times over how remote proceedings are such a 
helpful tool to them so they can continue their daily activities with the least amount of disruption as possible. So 
continuing remote proceedings for juvenile matters would be a great thing. Thank You for your time and 
consideration. Ralph Cretella Attorney At Law State of NJ. 


